
As preparations build to Nationals over April
and May, the NSW and ACT clubs will compete
in the Blue Groper Championships.

What’s 
happening in

Sydney UWR

Nationals 2022 has been confirmed!

Victoria Seadragons are excited to welcome you 
to Melbourne on 11 – 13 June 2022 

Make sure your UWRA memberships are up to 
date and get ready to bring your A game!

Keep an ear out for updates from your UWRA 
representative and on our socials

Underwater Rugby Australia UWRA@uwraustraliaunderwaterrugbyaustralia

Review the minutes of the latest UWRA meeting here

April 22

The War for Wagga was held
for the fifth time in February.
We were all very happy to
welcome back the Victorians
after last year’s lockdowns.

In March, Sydney 
was the venue for 

the second open 
men’s national 

team camp hosted 
by UNSW Whales.

@vicseadragonsuwr

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCxf0rGGIGse161rcs4hQpCA
https://www.instagram.com/uwraustralia/
https://www.facebook.com/underwaterrugbyaustralia
https://www.uwra.org.au/players

